Notice for Registration of vendors for e-tendering

Tenders in PSPCL are now available on the portal https://eproc.punjab.gov.in of Punjab Government

w.e.f. 1.12.2019. However, the tenders already published by M/s e-Procurement Technologies,
Ahmedabad previously shall be processed on their portal i.e. https://pspcl.abcprocure.com/EPROC/ .

For any queries visit https://eproc.punjab.gov.in/nicgep/app?page=FrontEndContactUs&service=page

All vendors are requested to register themselves on the new portal to ensure hassle free participation in
e-tenders in PSPCL.

____Sd__.__
Dy. CE/IT (A&PM)
PSPCL, Patiala



